
                     

 

SURVIVORS! 

Routines 
Physical Education 

P.E. will take place on a 

Monday afternoon  

Please ensure your child 

wears PE kit to school.  

 

Class Book 

We are reading The Silver 

Sword by Ian Seraillier. If 

your child would like their 

own copy, please order one 

from the Yellow Lighted 

Bookshop. 

 

Reading 

Your child will read a 

variety of texts in every 

lesson. We will also hear 

your child read on an 

individual basis each week. 

 

Reading at home 

Please listen to your child 

read AT LEAST 3 times a 

week. It is important that 

your child reads aloud to an 

adult to develop their 

expression and fluency. 

 

Wellies 

Please check your child has 

a NAMED pair of wellies in 

school.  

 

General Reminders 

Please ensure your child 

wears the correct uniform 

and brings a warm coat to 

school every day. 

 

SWIMMING 

January –Date TBC 

ROWAN CLASS 
MR GODFREY AND MRS EKE 

WELCOME BACK 

Welcome back to Term 3 of Year Six. We hope you had a lovely 

Christmas break and we wish you all a happy new year.   

Our topic this term is Survivors. We will learn about World 

War Two, focusing on the Battle of Britain, Evacuation and the 

Blitz. 

Year Six continues to be an important year for your children 

and this term, we will focus more attention on preparing the 

children for the upcoming SATS tests in May. This will involve 

sharing past papers with the children and teaching them 

specific skills to help them complete papers successfully. 

Children do need to have rapid recall of all multiplication tables 

up to 12x12 so please help your child to learn their times 

tables. Children must also read regularly as it is vital that they 

can access, read and understand a wide variety of texts on 

different subjects.  

Spelling tests will take place each Friday. 

This term is an exciting one as we plan to take the children to 

London to visit the Imperial War Museum. More details will 

follow soon. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mr Godfrey 

 

 

http://www.stmarystetbury.com/we-are-st-marys/forties-to-noughties

